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Comments:  After reviewing the Midnight Draft EA and comparing it to the Mission project i find myself completely

opposed to this plan. If the residents of the Methow valley want to see their cherished Twisp river drainage

commercially logged like Libby Creek then this project is for them. I personally do not trust the Forest Service to

have any oversight (see Mission Project) and to let the commercial logging outfits do as they see fit to make a

profit. I stand opposed to all aspects of this project. I know that many of you would like to see small diameter

logging or controlled burns but for me the Forest Service and their lobbyist are not to be trusted in any way for

ecology or restoration. 


